Pilon, Janet

Subject: no to urban boundary expansion

From: Jan Keeton

Date: March 27, 2021 at 10:28:28 AM EDT

To: ward1@hamilton.ca
Cc: Steve McBride

Subject: no to urban boundary expansion

Hello Maureen, We would like to register our concern about the recommendation being put forward by city staff to council on Monday, March 29, regarding the urban boundary expansion into the agricultural and greenfield area. We believe that there is room for housing expansion within the city limits which could include infill and rezoning. Please vote to Freeze the urban boundary. Jan (Keeton)

Stephen (McBride)

1